
Second Vice-President's Report 2002-03   
 
The 2nd V-P has responsibility for the publications program of the Association. 
 
This includes the following Committees and activities, whose reports follow: 

♦ Publications Committee 
♦ Historical Maps Committee 
♦ Webmaster 
♦ ACMLA Bulletin 
♦ Publications Officer 
♦ Ad-hoc Web Page Redesign Committee 
 
This year most of my activities beyond participation in Board meetings, e-mail 
consultation and other activities has focused on the re-vitalization of two of the 
Association's major publication programs - the monographic publications (through the 
Publications Committee now chaired by Betty Kidd) and the facsimile maps (through the 
Historical Maps Committee) and the establishment of the Ad Hoc Web Page Redesign 
Committee (chaired initially by Marc Cockburn and now by James Boxall). Activities of 
these committees are outlined in their respective reports. 
 
I would like to thank everyone who participated in these activities for without their 
dedication and energy these key ACMLA programs would not exist. I would also 
encourage more members to become involved in one or more of these programs. The 
more we participate, the more that we accomplish and also more evenly we can share the 
responsibilities.   Please contact me, or the particular committee chair. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
David L. Jones,  
2nd V-P (Publications) 
May 18, 2003 
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